
 

Update on the Sedimentation Education Program  

Presentations/Exhibits  

Evangelyn Lowery-Jacobs attended a training session with the Fayetteville Homebuilders 

Association on January 20, 2011 to discuss the requirements of the Self-Inspection Program.  

Representatives from various organizations attended the event, in order to disseminate information 

within the community.  

Workshops  

Local Program Workshop  

The 2011 Local Program Workshop and Awards Banquet was held January 26-27, 2010 at the 

Holiday Inn Brownstone Raleigh. Approximately fifty local programs were represented with a total 

attendance of over 100 people.  Doug Sharp of Buncombe County and Heather Keefer of the Town 

of Holly Springs gave presentations about the experiences of their programs. Chairperson Robin 

Smith and Dr. Michael Voiland represented the Sedimentation Control Commission at the Awards 

presentation. The keynote speech at the Awards Luncheon was delivered by Rick Wooten, Senior 

Geologist for Geohazards and Engineering Technology, NCDENR. The small local program award 

was presented to Henderson County and the large local program award was presented to the City of 

Asheville.  

Spring E&SC Design Workshops  

The Spring E&SC Workshops for Design Professionals are scheduled for March 8-9, 2011 at the 

Holiday Inn Brownstone Hotel in Raleigh and April 5-6, 2011 at the NC State University Extension 

Center in Fletcher.  

Sediments Newsletter  

The first issue of the Sediments Newsletter for this fiscal year was distributed December 23, 2010. A 

pdf version of the newsletter is available at the website provided.  The second issue is due for delivery 

in April 2011.  

http://www.bae.ncsu.edu/programs/extension/wqg/sediments_dec10.pdf 
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